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Senate Homeland Committee Adds Panel to Probe Federal
Contracting
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The Senate Homeland Security and Governmental Affairs Committee
(HSGAC) has announced that it is creating a new ad hoc subcommittee to
examine waste, fraud and abuse in federal contracting. For more on this new

subcommittee, see our recent Email Alert.
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